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Dear Residents,  
 
This monthly E-newsletter is to provide you with 
an overview of regional and local news items 
that you may find of interest.  
 
 
Respectfully,  
Steve 
 

 

 
 
RINGING IN 2019 
 
I would like to wish everyone a happy, healthy 
and prosperous 2019.  It was a pleasure to join 
Mayor Mike Savage and members of Halifax 
Regional Council at City Hall, members of the 
Royal Calais Branch Legion, brothers at the 
Knights of Columbus Council 7077 and the 
Sackville Volunteer Firefighters for New Year’s 
Day Levees.   
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HRM COMMUNITY GRANTS 
DEADLINE 
  
This is a reminder that the deadline for HRM’s 
community and cultural event grant programs is 
Thursday, January 31, 2019, at 12:00 noon. 
More detailed information on each of the 
specific community event funding programs can 
be found online at  
 
 
 
https://www.halifax.ca/recreation/programs-
activities/events/grants  

If you have any questions on the above 
information please contact Shari Dillman at 
dillmas@halifax.ca or 902.490.4922. 
 
  

 
EMERA OVAL OPEN FOR WINTER 
SEASON 
Get outside and enjoy a skate on the Emera 
Oval . The Emera Oval is an outdoor skating 
surface equivalent in size to 3 NHL hockey 
rinks. It is the largest outdoor, artificially-
refrigerated ice surface east of Quebec City.  
The Oval boasts amenities and comforts that 
include a pavillion building with indoor 
washrooms, a skate rental area, and indoor 
warming room.  You can borrow equipment 
such as helmets, hockey skates, figure skates, 
speed skates, sledges and snowshoes in the 
winter. All children, 12 and under, must wear a 
CSA multi-impact hockey helmet in the winter.  
Rentals are FREE with a valid Government 
issued photo ID.  

The Emera Oval is located on the Halifax North 
Common at the corner of North Park Street and 
Cogswell Street. For more information, Contact 
the Emera Oval 

Email: skateHRM@halifax.ca 
Emera Oval Hotline: 902.490.2347 

 

WINTER PARKING BAN 
 

Think Before You Park: Where and when you 
park during the winter can have a big impact on 
snow clearing. The municipality has enhanced 
its winter parking enforcement, so plan ahead. 
Learn more about parking bans and how to sign 
up for notifications at halifax.ca/snow or call 
311.   The Halifax Parking Ban can be enforced 
1 - 6 a.m. December 15 to March 31.  
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